
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: California Water Fix 

From: Paul Little [mailto:Paul@pasadena-chamber.org] 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 12:00 PM 
To: City_Council <ccouncil@cityofpasadena.net> 
Cc: Jomsky, Mark <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>; Mermell, Steve <smermell@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: California Water Fix 

Dear Mayor Tornek and Pasadena Council Members, 

I understand you may be discussing the dual tunnel project to bring water to Southern California and the Central Valley. 

The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors has been on record supporting the proposed dual tunnel 
solution known as the California Water Fix because that would help ensure a safe, reliable source of water to our region 
and our city. 

The Board is supportive of this solution as it helps ensure adequate water supplies for Southern California which imports 
about 30% of our water from Northern California. We also recognize that the tunnel proposal will help provide 
protections to species currently requiring environmental mitigations to ensure their ongoing viability. 

We understand that this is an expensive solution, but not having reliable sources of water would be more expensive in 
the long run. 

I urge you to support the California Water Fix dual tunnel project. 

Thank you, 

Paul 

pcuJ.; L l:tfLe, 
Paul Little 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Pasadena Chamber of Commerce 
44 North Mentor Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 91106 
626-79s(3355 
www.pasadena-chamber.org 
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